
Application number – 22718 

 

 

From: Shah, Councillor Sonia <Cllr.Sonia.Shah@brent.gov.uk>  

Sent: 10 October 2021 11:21 

To: Business Licence <business.licence@brent.gov.uk> 

Subject: RE: New premises licence application 22718 - Wembley Central 

 

 

I oppose the premises licence being granted to the applicant as another off licence in the 

area would have a negative impact on the existing street drinking problem. 

 

This will likely be my default response until we’ve got a handle on the issue. 

 

Best wishes, 

Sonia 

 

Cllr Sonia Shah 

Labour Councillor for Wembley Central 

 


